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I live in North Yarmouth. I strongly support the interim use of the Berlin Subdivision 
corridor as a bike and pedestrian trail, as recommended by the Rail Use Advisory 
Council. I am not confident riding my bike on the roads in my area since the traffic 
moves very fast, there are blind hills and bends and there is only a very narrow 
shoulder. I do love to ride but don't always want to be riding on gravel or grass trails 
and so I would be a frequent user of this trail.  Thank you!


